


  
We kicked off our summer season with our annual 
School’s Out Party.  The giant Slip N’ Slide survived 
another year of excited children! 

Kids cruised through the summer with family 
centered events, such as Crafts on Wednesdays.  
Chalk painting the wall was a fun event. 

  
This was our First Annual Family Camp Out. “Crafts at the Creek” was a great success. 

  
The Garden Harvest Party had many tasty treats. Keeping warm at Dinner and a Movie. 

 

 



Our Fall Pumpkin Carving Party was cancelled due to unseasonably cold weather.  We did manage to 

squeeze in Dinner and a Movie / Chili Cook-off before the cold weather arrived. 

 
We wrapped up our year with a night of neighborhood Caroling, Hot Chocolate and Fun! 

 

“I grew up in the Bent Creek neighborhood, 

and my mother is still here.  I have a 

personal interest in the families who live 

here and their financial futures.  I pledge 

to give you the best investment advice 

available.  When you are deciding how to 

invest, keep me and Edward Jones in mind.  

Thanks.” 

Michael Sanders 

Pavilion Reservations Make Your Park Party Perfect! 

The park has become a very popular place for celebrations! Reserving the pavilion is the way to 

go if you want to ensure that it will be available for your party. There are picnic tables, a 

drinking fountain (in the warmer months) and electricity. The fee (for any 3 hours between 

morning and dusk) is $25 for Bent Creek Community residents (those in the newsletter delivery 

route) and $35 for others. Information can be found on the bulletin board or on our website at      

www.bentcreekpark.org. 

YOUR NEIGHBORHOOD REALTOR 

Justin Purnell moved with his family to the Bent 

Creek neighborhood in 2006. He has been in 

Real Estate for over six years. His passion and 

award winning customer service skills and 

leadership are just a part of the hands on 

services he will provide. He also runs an 

international school called “Teach The World 

Online”. A graduate of Appalachian State 

University in Boone, NC. Justin is the President 

of the Asheville Adult Soccer Association here 

in Asheville, where he plays on a regular basis. 

He is never too busy to assist you with your 

Real Estate needs. Feel free to call him with any 

question. 
 

http://www.bentcreekpark.org/


 

 

Robert and his family live in the 

Bent Creek Neighborhood. He 

can’t think of anyplace else he’d 

rather live!   

Ask him about getting your 

family and belongings insured by 

someone who will treat you the 

way neighbors should. 

He is located right next to Jim 

Barkley Toyota.  See him for a 

personalized insurance analysis! 

 

NEWSLETTER ADVERTISING 

We would like to thank the advertisers in our newsletter.  With your support we are  

able to provide news about our community.  If you would like to advertise we have a 

Spring and Fall Newsletter. Your ad runs in the Spring or Fall newsletter and your 

business card is displayed on our website under “Sponsors” for that six month period. 

The total cost for the ad and website display is $50. If you are interested in advertising 

in our upcoming Fall newsletter, or have any questions, send your correspondence to 

322 Donnybrook Drive, Asheville NC, 28806.  

 

 

A WALK IN THE PARK WITH FIDO 

So you have brought your dog to the park for a nice walk, but forgot to bring your doggie 

clean-up bag.  No worries, the park will be installing a doggie bag dispenser so you can 

clean-up after Fido.  A clean park is a healthy park, especially when the kids are rolling 

around in the same grass where Fido has been.  Thanks to those who already come with 

bags, but now everyone can do their part to keep our park clean. 



 

The park is frequently asked to send emails 
and/or make Facebook posts to help residents 
with personal communications. We have 
declined because we assume that people who 
signed up to these park sites expect only park 
related information. Recognizing the need for 
neighbors to have the ability to communicate, 
an individual in the neighborhood created a 
Facebook page for announcements and posts 
by residents of the Bent Creek area. You can 
go to Facebook and search ‘Bent Creek 
Community Posts Asheville’ to join this 
group. So far the site has helped find lost dogs 
and cats, post babysitting needs and services, 
mentioned homes for sale or rent, reminded 
folks to please drive a little more slowly, etc... 
This site is not for complaints or opinions. 
Expressing such easily becomes problematic 
and could result in the deletion of the site. If 
you are wanting to start dialogue about the 
frustration of things like speeding cars, 
unleashed pets, dog poop, etc… please 
consider sending private messages or 
searching Facebook for other Bent Creek  sites. 
If you are looking for Park associated 
information, you will find us on Facebook at 
Bent Creek Community Park (there is also a 
Bent Creek Community Garden page). 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The presence of a clean and open park greatly improves the home value and safety of all Bent Creek 
area residents while nurturing a sense of community that can be difficult to find in these busy times.  
 

PLEASE CONSIDER MAKING REGULAR DONATIONS 
 

Checks should be made payable to Asheville GreenWorks and mailed to: 
Bent Creek Community Park * 322 Donnybrook Drive * Asheville, NC 28806 

 

(Please add ‘for Bent Creek Community Park’ to the memo line to ensure that funds are credited to our park. All 
contributions are tax deductible.) 
 

Name:________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Address:______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Amount  Enclosed:  $________________                  Request for Receipt:  _______YES    or     _______NO  

In Buncombe County, the Western North 
Carolina Regional Air Quality Agency monitors 
air quality and enforces state and federal air 
quality standards to ensure the safety and 
purity of the air we breathe.  
One of the ways in which they do this, is by 
maintaining an ozone monitoring station. The 
station analyzes air quality and sends 
information to the agency every hour.  
An ozone monitoring station is essentially a 
small building, with a tall slender pipe for air 
intake, that houses special equipment. 
Recently the agency was mandated to find a 
new location, as their previous location no 
longer met the rigid EPA guidelines for the 
placement and surroundings of the station. 
Buncombe County was required to move the 
station within one mile of it’s original location. 
Our park was the only property they had that 
could meet the strict criteria. 
Because of the supportive relationship we 
have had with Buncombe County over the 
years, our park has developed into a clean 
and open gathering place. We welcome them 
as they join us and we support this agency 
whose sole directive is to safeguard our 
health, the environment in which we live, and 
the air we breathe.  

BY POPULAR DEMAND… 
 

 
 

FOR THE NEIGHBORHOOD! 

   THE AIR WE BREATHE… 
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